
Join us for this 

Watercolor Workshop 

Seeing shapes, seeing colors, seeing God’s masterpieces 
in creation helps us to see the world around us from a 
different perspective. This can be captured by each of 
us in our own artistic way. Everyone is artistic in 
their own appreciation and gratitude of what God 
shares with us. Working with watercolor awakens us to 
beauty all around us. In quiet relaxation and guidance, 
we will experiment with water and color and be 
SURPRISED with what we can do. So please join us, 
and enjoy time painting together. 

LOCATION: 
Nazareth Spirituality Center 

717 N. Batavia Ave 
Batavia, IL 60510 

WHEN: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 
9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Sponsored by: 

Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary 

Presenter: 

Sr. Mary Stella Schellenberger, sscm 

Sr. Mary Stella has been a 
member of the Servants of 
the Holy Heart of Mary, 
Holy Family Province since 
1952. She has a degree in 
Music Theory and Education 
and a Masters in Religious 
Studies from Seattle University, 
which had enabled her to 
be a Director of Religious 
Education for 25 years in 
parishes of Joliet, Watseka, 
and Geneva, IL. Sr. Mary 
Stella loves gardening, piano, and paint ing i n 
watercolor, acrylics, and oils. 

REGISTRATION 
To register, please follow 
this link: 

PAY ONLINE Cost for this program: $25 

For more information about our programming, 
please contact Susan Amann: 

samann@sscm-usa.org • (708) 790-8141 

https://forms.office.com/r/X36uUZzBnH
https://secure.transaxgateway.com/HostedPaymentForm/HostedPaymentPage.aspx?hash=TdUNZWgF%2B1/RghNECho9rjU6OZUHWQJftrM3sOpt9Fc%3D
mailto:samann@sscm-usa.org

